
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEETING NOTICE 
 

CENTRAL LOUISIANA REGIONAL PORT 

 
PERSONNEL COMMITTEE 

 
 
 

 

 

TO:   Board of Commissioners, Public, Media and those requesting notification.  This notice has been     

  hand-posted for the general public at the Central Louisiana Regional Port Office. 

  

FROM:   Basil Smith, Chairman 

  

RE:   Personnel Committee Meeting 

 

 

The Personnel committee meeting of the Central Louisiana Regional Port shall meet at the Port Office 

located at 600 River Port Road, Alexandria, LA on Wednesday, February 27, 2019, immediately 

following the regularly scheduled Board meeting.  The CLRP’s Personnel Committee will meet to 

discuss personnel matters related to Port Employees including the performance review of the Executive 

Director.  

 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance or any other 

related and/or specific requests, please contact Blake Cooper, Executive Director, at (318) 473-1848 

describing the request.  

 

 

 

 
To ensure accommodation of all attendees, please confirm your attendance by calling (318) 473-1848 or emailing sryland@clrport.com. 

mailto:sryland@clrport.com

